
 

 

 

 

PRIVATE HEALTHCARE REFERRALS 

When being referred to a private service, we outline our following expectations to 
that Private Healthcare Provider:  
 

 

• It is the responsibility of the Private Healthcare Provider to perform any 
investigations that are deemed necessary for you, the patient, and to fully 
inform you, the patient, of the results of these investigations.  
 

• It is the responsibility of the Private Healthcare Provider to perform any 
post-operative care that you, the patient, should require, such as a change 
of dressing or ongoing dressings, for up to four weeks following your 
operation.  Any infection that you may develop following your procedure 
can then be dealt with immediately. 
 

• It is the responsibility of the Private Healthcare Provider to issue you, the 
patient, with a prescription for any new medication, to organise any 
treatment for you and to arrange any follow up’s, should they be needed. 
 

• We, Staunton and Corse Surgery, will consider on a case-by-case basis, 
taking on the responsibility for repeat prescriptions of new medications, 
when these are medications that are normally prescribed in primary care, 
and that you, the patient, has demonstrated to the Private Healthcare 
Provider that you are tolerating them.  

 

• All queries that we, Staunton and Corse Surgery, take from you, the patient, 
about any of the information received from the Private Healthcare Provider 
will be re-directed directly to them. 
 

 
In the event that these expectations are not acceptable to you, we are happy to refer 
you to an NHS Service.  
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